THE RIGHT HONOURABLE PAUL MARTIN

Montreal, Quebec
June 25, 2013

Mr. Anthony Quinn

Director, Community Development
CARP

30 Jefferson Avenue

Toronto, Ontario

M6K 174

Dear Mr. Quinn,
1t was with great regret that I learned of Lillian Morgenthau's passing.
Thanks to Lillian, CARP’s contribution to the well being of Canadian seniors was extraordinary. We had

many lively discussions and I always looked forward to them. She didn’t pull her punches and she always
made the Finance Minister’s occupation a lively one.
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